
Third Sunday of Advent                                                                                                        December 17, 2017                                  

PREPARE for NEXT SUNDAY'S MASS:  
Readings found in the Gather Hymnal # 889 
 

First Reading: 2 Samuel 7:1-5, 8b-12, 14a, 16 
Psalm: 89:2-3, 4-5, 27, 29  Second Reading: Romans 16:25-27 
Gospel: John 1:26-38 

MEMORIAL CANDLES FOR THE WEEK OF  
 December 24, 2017 

MASS INTENTIONS & DEVOTION 
 

Saturday, December 16 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: John & Helen Kotch (Children) 
                      John Kosek (Patti & Kenny Kosek) 
                      James & Josephine DeChellis (Family) 
                      Carol Delfre (Joe & Assunta Delfre) 
                      Theresa Sepesy (Bernie Katchmer) 
                      John Ambrozy (Joe Tomko) 
                      Rose Janesh (Cindy Hamrock) 
                      Nicholas & Anthony Genova (Ralph & Jane Genova) 
                      John & Eva Reves (Donna Lynn Reves) 
                      James Visingardi (JoAnne & Gary Kalbasky) 
                     Olga Checkel (Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Alberti) 
Sunday, December 17 
8:00 am: HT: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish                   
10:45am:SN: William S. Stevens (Family) 
Monday, December 18 
9:00 am: SN: Elverton & Nellie Gallagher Dunn (Family) 
       9:30 am & 7:00 pm Miraculous Medal Novena  
5:30-6:30 pm: SN: Confessions 
Tuesday, December 19  School Mass                                                  
 8:30 am: HT: Infant Jesus of Prague Novena 
9:00 am: SN: Joseph Popio (Altar & Rosary Society) 
                      Living & Deceased of Altar & Rosary Society 
Wednesday, December 20 
9:00 am: SN: Lillian Cherry (Jean & Richard DiMarino) 
       9:30 am - 8:00 pm: SN: Eucharistic Adoration  
5:00-6:00 pm: HT: Confessions 
Thursday, December 21 
9:00 am: SN: Prayer Service with Communion  
Friday, December 22 
9:00 am: SN: Ann VanOudenhove (Sis & Joe Van) 
                      John Hrinak (Nancy Mighetti) 
                      Lisa Currao (Family) 
4:30 pm: SN: Wedding of Matthew McGahagan & Katie Gentile 
Saturday, December 23 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Marian “Honey” Gentile (Ralph DeGenova) 
                       Margaret & John Mullen (Family) 
                       Angela & Antonio Battaglini (Angela & Carmen) 
                       Benny Marapese (Children) 
                       Joseph Janesh (Family) 
                       Eugene & Virginia Carbone (Daughters) 
                       John Sandy (Wife, Eleanor) 
                       Antonio & Maria Giampietro (Angela & Carmen) 
                       Ralph & Emma Genova (Ralph & Jane Genova) 
                       Irene Atanasoff (Jerry Migletz) 
                       Frank Zajac (Claire Sybelnik) 
                       Anntoinette , Larry L. & Joe Barber (Family) 
6:00 pm: HT: Stanley Kurpis (Family) 
                       Jennie Domico (Gary & Loraine Solvesky) 
                       Don Ginnetti (Family) 
Sunday, December 24 
9:00 am: SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish                   
Christmas Eve 
4:00 pm: SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish  
8:00 pm: HT: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish  
12:00am: SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish  

Our return to God for Blessings on
Sunday, December 10, 2017 

 

Stewardship Thought: ñRejoice always, pray 
constantly, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the 
will of God in Christ Jesus for youò -  

                                                    1 THESSALONIANS 5:16 -18 

 

This scripture reading sums up Stewardship. “Rejoice 
always” means place your trust in God; He will provide 
all that you need. “Pray constantly” means prayer should 
be a running conversation with God throughout the 
whole day, every day. “Give thanks in all circumstances” 
means even in bad situations, thank God. Suffering a 
little bit helps build empathy for others in similar 
situations. 

Angeline & David Davis (Family) SN 
  John Navy & Dorothy Navy (Family) SN 

Antonio Battaglini (Carmen & Angela Ramunno) SN 
David A. Davis (Family) SN 

Steve & Mary Hrinak & Nellie Marinelli (M/M Hr inak) SN 
Florence Bogdziewicz (Joe & Martha Massaro) HT 

Tom Ringos (Wife, Sylvia) HT 
Valent Kozusko (Jack & Ger i Deane) HT 

December 10th  Collection:                  2017            2016 
Budget $12,500.00     Actual        $10,651.00     $8,827.00 
 

Retirement Fund for Religious  
Additional Collection:                       $140.00 
Envelopes Mailed Adults: 1146 
Envelopes Returned Adults: 418 
Mass Attendance: 677 

 

                 Safely Home 
            Please remember in your prayers                

         the soul and family of 
             Florence Zoldak   

COMMUNAL RECONCILIATION 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2017  

3:00 PM - ST. CHARLES 



History of the Peace Light 
 

The Peace Light, symbolic of the Light of Christ, especially 
evident at Christmas is meant to promote peace, harmony and 
unity among the people of the world regardless of race, 
ethnicity or creed. For several decades, the International 
Scouting movement, Boy and Girl Scouts, have actively 
promoted global peace and harmony through the distribution of 
the Peace Light. 
 

Now in its 31st year, the “Peace Light from Bethlehem” 
campaign was originally organized by the Austrian 
Broadcasting Company and was part of a large charitable relief 
mission - Light into Darkness, for children in need in Austria 
and abroad.  
 

Each year a child from Upper Austria travels as a pilgrim to 
obtain the light from the grotto in Bethlehem where Jesus was 
born. The light is then flown to Austria from where it is 
distributed at a Service of Dedication to delegations from 
across Europe, who take it back with a message of Peace, to 
their own countries for use at ecumenical services throughout 
the Continent. Scouts and Guides then take the light onto other 
churches, hospitals, assisted living facilities, prisons and places 
of public, cultural and political importance - to anybody that 
appreciates the significance of the “gift”. 
 

In past years the light has been presented to Pope John Paul II 
and Pope Benedict XVI, Mikhail Gorbatshow, former King 
Hussain of Jordan, EU President Romano Prodi and other 
members of the European parliament, the UN Troops in 
Kosovo, US Military Chaplains, the Rector of St. Patrick’s 
Cathedral in NY, and to the families who lost children in 
Sandy Hook, CT. At St. Paul’s Chapel, on Broadway in NYC, 
a Peace Light Lantern and flame is displayed on the Church 
Altar, presented as a tribute to the Church’s role in providing 
spiritual support and a place for quiet reflection and peace for 
Ground Zero rescue and recovery workers following the tragic 
events of 9/11. 
 

“The Light of Friendship & Peace” was first introduced to the 
United States in the year 2000. It was flown over from Oslo, 
Norway with a brief stopover in London, England before 
landing in Bartlesville, Oklahoma, the headquarters of Phillips 
Petroleum Co., the sponsors of the flight. The light quickly 
spread to six states in the heartland of America. 
 

Following its long journey from the Grotto of the Nativity in 
the Town of Bethlehem, City of Jerusalem in Israel, to Vienna, 
Austria and finally safely across the Atlantic Ocean to NYC, 
the Peace Light is being distributed by hundreds of Girl and 
Boy Scouts at various locations nationwide in order to promote 
peace and harmony. If there is to be World Peace it must begin 
at a personal level. Please note that while Scouts send the 
Peace Light and receive it for the people of the United Sates, 
the symbol, when presented as a gift, can benefit and uplift 
people from all walks of life, ages, religions, cultures, etc. The 
goal is to see the Light distributed to as many possible groups, 
organizations, and individuals as possible during Advent, 
Christmas and by New Year’s Day 2018. 
 

Worldwide, communities seeking international friendship and 
peace are a special concern of all Boy & Girl Scouts here and 
abroad. According to the ideals of Scouting, Scouts pledge to 
encourage everyone, all nations and peoples, through personal 
contacts to actively create Peace and fear-free living in their 
environment by being tolerant towards different ethnic, 
cultural or religious groups.  
 

The Peace Light is now in the Chapel at St. Nicholas Church 
and at Holy Trinity by the Blessed Mother.  
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By Reverend Martin Celuch 

 
Tuesdays in December  from 5:30pm—7:00 pm  

at Holy Trinity Church  
 

December 19:  Liturgical Space, Liturgical Vessels 
                           And Moreéé.. 
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By Reverend Martin Celuch 
Fridays in December  from 8:00 am—8:35 am 

at Saint Nicholas Church 
 

December 22:   John 1: 1-14 

F F ROM  THE  P ASTOR ðS D ESK  E   
 

Dear Parishioner(s) 
 
Since Christmas Eve is on Sunday plan your Advent and 
Christmas attendance accordingly. Here is the Christmas 
schedule for our Parish. 
 

пǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ !ŘǾŜƴǘ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ноǊŘΥ 

aŀǎǎ пΥол ǇƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ ϧ сΥлл ǇƳ Iƻƭȅ ¢Ǌƛƴƛǘȅ 
 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нпǘƘΥ 
aŀǎǎΥ  фΥлл ŀƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нпǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 9ǾŜ 
aŀǎǎ пΥлл ǇƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎΣ  уΥлл ǇƳ Iƻƭȅ ¢ǊƛƴƛǘȅΣ 

мнΥлл ŀƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 
 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нрǘƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ŀȅ 
aŀǎǎ фΥлл ŀƳ Iƻƭȅ ¢ǊƛƴƛǘȅΣ ммΥлл ŀƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 

 

¢ƘŜ CŜŀǎǘ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ олǘƘΥ aŀǎǎ пΥол ǇƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ омǎǘΥ aŀǎǎ уΥлл ŀƳ Iƻƭȅ ¢ǊƛƴƛǘȅΣ 

млΥпр ŀƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 
 

{ƻƭŜƳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ aŀǊȅ aƻǘƘŜǊ ƻŦ DƻŘ όbŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊύ 
bƻǘ ŀ Iƻƭȅ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ hōƭƛƎŀǝƻƴ 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мǎǘΥ aŀǎǎ фΥлл ŀƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 
 

tŜƴŀƴŎŜ 
/ƻƳƳǳƴŀƭ tŜƴŀƴŎŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΥ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мтǘƘ ŀǘ {ǘΦ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ оΥлл ǇƳ 
 

LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΥ 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ муǘƘΥ рΥол-сΥол ǇƳ {ǘΦ bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ нлǘƘΥ рΥлл-сΥлл ǇƳ Iƻƭȅ ¢Ǌƛƴƛǘȅ 

 



The Quo Vadis AA Meetings are held at 8 p.m. Fridays 
in the St. Nicholas Lower Church Hall. This meeting is 
open to all seeking recovery from alcohol addiction.  

The Chapel Crochet & Knitting Group of Chr ist Our 
Savior Parish meets the 1st Monday of the month at 7:30 
PM in the St. Nicholas Lower Church. All skill levels are 
welcome. Contact Virginia Bartos at 330-406-0364 for 
more information.  

Our sick: Blake Doss, Marcia Styranec, Rober t 
Arnoto, Regina Graygo, Julia Skalada, Robert 
Skalada, Tom Kolat, Wendy Pakalnis, Jeannette 
Rusu, Diane Javorsky, Michael Lombard, Linda 
Agnew, Heather Hanlon, Carmella Bokros, Hannah 
Tringhese, Michelle Nicholas, Tom Wasko, 

Dominic Lippillo Jr., Sally Baldelli, Kathy Tomko, Edward 
Kellish, Pat Costello, Ulisse Sevi, Joe Van Oudenhove Sr., 
Maureen Johnson, Jack Witherow, Eleanor Sandy, Joe Tomko, 
Guy Savastano, Dorothy Jurus, Anna Leenheer, Loretta Cioci, 
Betty Stipetich & Michael Clemente. 
 

Our sick and homebound: Glor ia Russo, Lenora Freedy & 
Joe Guidos,  Christine Peluso Kinsley. 
 

For those in nursing homes: Dorothy Petro, Patr icia Watt, 
Florence Colburn, Mary Nichiporchick, Audrey Slanina, Mary 
Brenner, Ann Vinkler, Theresa Pitlik, Mary Lancy, Mary 
Agnes Rabosky, Andy Sandusky & Connie LaRiccia.  

First Friday Club Speakerôs Luncheon Series presents Sr. 
Regina Rogers OSU on Thursday, January 4, 2018 at The 
Georgetown 5945 South Avenue in Boardman. Sr. Regina 
Rogers from Ursuline High School along with a Student Panel 
from Area Catholic High Schools, will speak about ñCatholic 
Education: Past, Present and Future.ò  The luncheon begins 
at 11:30 a.m. and concludes at 1:00 p.m.  Please contact Pat 
Floryjanski @  330-755-1108 if you would like to attend.  

HOLY TRINITY PIROHY can be ordered by phone @ 330-
755-0064 from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM on Thursdays and 8:00 
AM - 10:00 AM on Fridays. Containers are provided. Pick 
up is Friday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Cost: $6.00 per 
dozen. The last day of pirohy sales for 2017 will be December 
15th. Pirohy sales will r esume in February.  
  

Thank you to last week’s pirohy workers: Terrill Blake, Carol 
Grimm, Doris Almasy, Dorothy Hritz, Bill & Dolores Ulicny, 
Kathy Ramun, Paulette Marks, Judy Kovalan, Ruth Geister, 
John Vidman, Carol Grimm, Marty Oravec, Linda Zairis, Ann 
Zajac, Tom & Carrie Ramos, Ed & Bev Yurcisin, Mary Sass, 
Al Pavlicko Jr., Virginia Bartos, Joan Hamrock, Geri Marino, 
Pauline Chrapcynski, Jim Kavaky, Karen Granchie, Richard 
Wagner, Dorothy Wagner, Joe Guidos, Janet Will, Ann 
Bobby, Ken Wagner & Rosemarie Yuhas.  

Chh5 t!b¢w¸Υ The Christ Our Savior Parish Food Pantry 
at Holy Trinity Church is open from 9:30 AM - 12:30 
PM on Mondays for  anyone in need of assistance. The 
pantry will be closed on Christmas Day and New Yearôs 
Day. The food pantry is sponsored by the St. Vincent de 
Paul Society of Christ Our Savior Parish. To maintain this 
wonderful new ministry to our parish we need to keep the 
shelves at the pantry full of non-perishable food items. 
Please use the donation boxes located in St. Nicholas 
Church and Holy Trinity Church as you are able to so we 
can continue to help those less fortunate in our community. 
The following items are needed for December: Cereal, 
Pancake Mix, Cake Mix / Cookie Mix 

F.C.S.U. Branch 259, Struthers, Ohio will award a $500.00 
Scholarship to a qualified member . For  an application 
contact Vivian Sedlacko 330-755-8316. The deadline for 
submission is December 29, 2017. 

Bible Sharing & Discussion with Deacon John: Meetings 
are held on Mondays at 6:30 p.m. in the conference room at the 
parish office. The group will not meet on Christmas or New 
Year’s Day. Meetings will resume on Monday, January 8th.  

/haa¦bL¢¸ a9![Υ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƳŜŀƭ ƛƴ 
5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŘƛƴƴŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ноΣ нлму ŦǊƻƳ р-с ta ƛƴ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘ 
IŀƭƭΦ  

Tʿ ʼ Gˀ ˍˀ˅ʾ T̄ ʼʼˊ 
Aˋ ST. Nˀʺʿˆ˃ʸˊ & ʿˆ˃ː ˋˉˀ˅ˀˋː 

   
Gifts will be distributed on  
Sunday, December 17th in the  
St. Nicholas Lower Church Hall  

after the 10:45 Mass.      

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: Christ Our Savior 
Council #4471, 3rd Degree meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Mondays of the month in the Holy Name Room in 
the Great Hall at 7PM.   
All members are encouraged to attend.   
 

MOBILITY ON LOAN: the Knights of Columbus’ Mobility 
on Loan ministry has a nice inventory of wheelchairs, potty 
chairs, walkers, and crutches available for loan. Any parishion-
er having a need for one of the above listed devices or having 
one to donate, may contact brother knights Joe Wilkos at 330-
782-6858 or Andy Brincko at 330-782-2400.   

 

ñA Guys Knight Outò All Council Knights from 4471 are 
cordially invited for a free Christmas Party on December 18th 
at 7:00 pm in the Great Hall Bar room. This invite extends to 
EVERY KNIGHT regardless of their current membership sta-
tus. Please join us for some great food, fun, and fellowship! If 
you haven’t been around for a while now’s your change to 
reunite with your old friends and to make some new ones. 
Hope to see you there.  

/IwL{¢a!{ ²!C9w{Υ Oplatky will be available after Masses 
this weekend. Cost is $1.00 for an envelope of 4 wafers. 
Oplatky is also available at the Parish Office.  



ST. NICHOLAS SCHOOL 

School Mass Tuesday, December 19th, 2017.  
Please Join Us. 
 

The Momôs and Dadôs Club annual Pajama Christmas 
Breakfast for faculty and students will be on Wednesday, 
December 20th, 2017. Thank you Mom’s and Dad’s club! 
 

Saint Nicholas School and Office will be closed from 
Thursday, December 21st through Tuesday,  January 2nd. 
School resumes on Wednesday, January 3rd, 2018. 
 

Cash For Cans ï This is for aluminum cans only-no plastic, 
glass, newspapers, etc. (Cans can not be crushed) The 
Mahoning Valley Green Team will pick cans up at the main 
entrance of the school on the second Tuesday of every month. 
Next pick up will be Tuesday, December 12th. Please have cans 
in bags marked Saint Nicholas School.   
 

SAVE THE DATES!  NIGHT AT THE RACES WILL BE HELD 
ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH, 2018. THE NEXT SAINT 
NICHOLAS SCHOOL QUARTER AUCTION WILL BE 
SATURDAY APRIL 14TH, 2018. 
  
Saint Nicholas School Mission Statement: Saint Nicholas 
School is a Catholic elementary school, founded in 1928 and 
serving families with students in grades kindergarten through 
eight. The school exists to provide an academically excellent 
Catholic education and promote high standards in behavior 
and respect. Saint Nicholas School serves the church and 
Struthers communities as well as the Mahoning Valley bonded 
together as a family in faith. We are deeply committed to 
nurturing our students through the teaching of the scriptures 
and promoting and modeling of service in accordance to the 
Gospel values. 
 

7th & 8th Grade Basketball 
Sun. Dec. 17th 
St. Nicholas 7 vs Holy Family 7 
3:00pm@Mooney 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

ALTAR SERVERS  
Saturday, December 23, 2017  

  4:30 pm: SN: Andre Jones, Mark & Kirsten Dubiel 
6:00 pm: HT: Dominick Commisso 

 Sunday December 24, 2017 
  9:00 am: SN: Ethan Hanni, Natalie & Michael DiVencenzo 

Sunday, December 24th Christmas Eve 
4:00  pm: SN: Gia & Dominic Radilovic 
                       Mitchell & Garrett Bogan 
                       Vincent & Derek Linden 
                       Natalie DeSantis 
8:00 pm: HT: Diana Szenborn & Peyton Shorthouse 
12:00 am: SN: Michael Kaufman, Kenny Day,  
                        Joseph & Andrew Neider 

Monday, December 25th Christmas Day 
9:00 am: HT: Dominick Commisso 
11:00 am: SN: Ben Davis & Stephen Bartos 

¢ƘŜ CŜŀǎǘ ƻŦ ¢ƘŜ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
Saturday, December 30, 2017 

4:30 pm: SN: Michael Kaufman & Andre Jones 
Sunday, December 31, 2017 

8:00 am: HT: Mitchell & Garrett Bogan 
10:45 am: SN: Michael Kauffman, Lia Patellis, Elena Bullen 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FACEBOOK: ccd_cos   
PHONE: 330-755-6245 ext. 114 & 104 
EMAIL: abell@youngstowndiocese.org 

 
CCD: We will continue to accept registrations for the 2017-
2018 CCD school year for Grades Kindergarten through Grade 
8. All families—returning or new—need to turn in a registration 
form prior to class admittance.  
 
CHILDRENôS CHURCH: We will again be offering Our 
Children’s Church sessions at the Sunday 10:45 a.m. Mass for 
Children from age 3 to Grade 2. Parent leaders will present the 
Gospel reading to the children at their understanding level. We 
are always happy to accept parent volunteers. (Child Protection 
class and fingerprinting will be required to ensure the safety of 
our children!) Talk to the parent leader for further information. 
 
ALTAR SERVERS: If a Catholic student has made their First 
Holy Communion, they are eligible to be an altar server after 
they have received the proper training. Be sure to get an 
application from your teacher at St. Nicholas School or CCD, or 
stop in at the parish office for an application. High school and 
college students are also welcome to be servers.  
 

 

 
 

Sunday, December 17th 
9:00 am - 10:30 am 

COS Great Hall @ St. Nicholas 
 
 

Join in the fun with Crafts,  

Good Food, Christmas Carols  

and a letter to Santa.  

 

Santa arrives at 9:15 am. He will 

enjoy having Breakfast with you 

so mark your calendar for 

December 17th! 



9aa9¢ /!IL[[ /hb/9w¢ 
 

On Thursday, December 21, 2017 at 8:00 pm, the Cathedral of 
Saint Columba, 154 West Wood Street, Youngstown, presents 
internationally renowned Irish Tenor Emmet Cahill in an 
exclusive encore performance. The Cathedral Choir, under the 
direction of Dr. Daniel Laginya, will join Emmet in a few 
beloved songs.  
 
Tickets Are now available on www.ticketleap.com. Ticket 
prices are $35 and $45. Contact Frank Rossetti at 330-240-
4322 for more information. Meet & Greet tickets prior to the 
concert are $55 which includes your ticket to the concert, are 
still available. Christmas, sacred, traditional and popular music 
sung so beautifully!  

/ƘǊƛǎǘ ¢ƘŜ DƻƻŘ {ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘ tŀǊƛǎƘ  
/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ tŀǊƛǎƘ ƛƴ /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭΣ hI ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎΦ Φ Φ  
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[ƛƎƘǘŜŘ tŀǊƪƛƴƎ Lƴ wŜŀǊ ƻŦ Iŀƭƭ ϧ /ƘǳǊŎƘ [ƻǘ 
[ƛƳƛǘŜŘ /ƻƴŎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ !ǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ 

bhb-{¢ht /IwL{¢a!{ a¦{L/Η  
 

¢ƘŜ [ƛǾƛƴƎ .ǊŜŀŘ wŀŘƛƻ bŜǘǿƻǊƪ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ bƻƴ-
{ǘƻǇ ƳǳǎƛŎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΗ ¢ǳƴŜ ƛƴ 
ƻƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 9ǾŜΣ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ оΥлл ǇΦƳΦ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ 
ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ǊŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǎƻƴƎǎΦ  ¢ƘŜƴ 
ƻƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ уΣ ǘǳƴŜ ƛƴ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ Ϧ¢ƘŜ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘƻǊȅ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΣϦ ƴŀǊǊŀǘŜŘ ōȅ 
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On Wednesday, December 27, 2017 between 6:00pm and 
10:00pm, Cardinal Mooney will host its 2nd Annual Menôs & 
Womenôs Alumni Basketball Game in honor  of Alumnus 
Dave Petty ’84.  Mr. Petty was a beloved alum, coach and 
teacher at CMHS before his untimely passing in 2010. 
To honor Mr. Petty’s legacy, CMHS will host a co-ed basket-
ball game to benefit its Adopt-A-Student Scholarship Fund. 
Last year’s inaugural game raised over $3000 for tuition assis-
tance for deserving, at-need students. Registration to play in 
the game is required and donations are welcome. Players can 
register or interested parties may donate at https://
www.cardinalmooney.com/events/  . Admission is $5.00 at the 
door. 
For more information, please call the school for more infor-
mation at 330-788-5007 

 
Bus Trip to: 

 MOUNTAINEER CASINO  
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 15, 2018 
Sponsored By: COSP St. Nicholas Church Altar & Rosary  

 

 
Cost: $30  

($25 Free Play with 50 or more people) 
($20 Free Play with less than 50 people) 

 
Coffee & Donut at 8:00 a.m.   

St. Nicholas Great Hall 
 

Please park on the side of the hall 
 in the lot on Garfield St.  

 
Bus leaves hall at 8:30 a.m.  
Leaves Casino at 4:30 p.m.  

 
Seats assigned as checks are received.   

First paid, first seated.  
 

Checks payable to:  
St. Nicholas Altar & Rosary Society 

Mail : c/o Priscilla Carlucci  
169 Harvey St., Struthers, OH 44471 

 
NOTE:  We need your Name, Address,  

Phone #, Date of Birth & Mountaineer Card #  
 

*MUST BRING LEGAL PHOTO I.D. ON TRIP* 
 

For more information please contact:  
Priscilla @ 330-755-9966 or  

Bev Pack @ 330-727-2244 (cell) or 
330-755-7274 (Home) 
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